
 

BULLETIN 004  
Cancellation of February General Meeting 

 

 

International Association of Machinists and Aerospace Workers 
Northern Crossroads Local Lodge 1681 

Box 152 2000 Airport Rd NE 
Calgary, AB T2E 6Z8 

January 26, 2021 

 

The public health measures, originally announced on December 8, 2020 by the Government of Alberta, have 

been extended indefinitely, by order of the provincial chief medical officer of health, effective January 21, 

2021. 

 

These continued measures to curb the spread of the virus, which prohibits indoor social gatherings, 

necessitates the Executive to cancel the upcoming general membership meeting once again, slated to be held 

on February 2, 2021 in Edmonton. 

 

All items scheduled for discussion, including ‘New Business,’ will be postponed until a general meeting can be 

held.  The next meeting is set to be convened on March 2, 2021 in Calgary. 

 

Stay safe everyone and let us strive to look out for our fellow brothers and sisters during these extraordinarily 

challenging times. 

 

In Solidarity, 

 

Eljay Camponi 
Recording Secretary 
IAMAW LL1681 
recordingsecretary@iamaw1681.ca 


